
Dear all

I hope you have had a good week.

This is the link to last Friday’s email home from Mr Liley.

I hope you enjoy today’s newsletter Issue 8 This week has information on Parent Pay
which enables you to make payments online for your child. We use this for the canteen,
equipment payments and for paying for trips and visits.

Mr Liley has asked me to confirm to you "Owing to the strike action by the NEU we are
having to run a reduced program for Year 6 children on the 5th July. We are continuing
to provide some Transition Day activities as we think it is vital that children feel confident
about coming to their new school in September. The activities will be supported by
pastoral support staff, members of the Headship Team and external visitors. We are
currently planning on running a program between 9:30 and 13:00 on 5th July. Further
details will be sent out next week."

My usual reminder to the parents/carers who have received chasing emails regarding
supplying the copy birth certificates/passports, copy council tax and accepting the school
place. Thank you to everyone who has replied thisweek to me with their outstanding
documents.

Please ensure you have given the consents requested on the MCAS app for students
i.e. biometrics and images etc. I will send out an individual chase email next week to
remind those that are needed.

I have attached a leaflet from WSCC regarding drop in sessions for parents/carers and
students with worries.

As always if you have any queries, please do let me know.

Best wishes

Fiona

http://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/Letter-to-parents_carers-16th-June-2023-4.pdf
https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/PDF-Moving-up-to-Angmering-Issue-8.pdf

